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September 25, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire 

We appreciate your interest in our new radio station 
and thank you for writing us. 

It is a pleasure to verify your report of reception 
of our test program on September 10. 

Our station opened officially on Saturday, September 
13, when we began broadcasting at six A.M. and we are 
now on the air daily from that time until sunset. 

It has been very gratifying to receive so many letters 
from our friends who have amateur stations and we will 
be happy to receive your comments or suggestions at 

any time. 

Very truly yours, 

$obert C. Bingh 
Chief Engineer 


